
 

 

 
 
      June 11, 2021 
 
      DAL:  DAL #20-09 Addendum 

Subject: Updated Mental Health Evaluation 
Form 

 
Dear Adult Care Facility Operator/Administrator:  
 

Since its initial September 2020 release, the Department of Health (“Department”) has 
received feedback from the industry regarding the Adult Care Facility Mental Health Evaluation 
Form (DOH-5075).  The Department provides the enclosed updated Adult Care Facility Mental 
Health Evaluation Form for use immediately, as required per Title 18 of New York Code of 
Rules and Regulations Sections 487.4(i) and §488.4(e)(3).  The updated Adult Care Facility 
Mental Health Evaluation Form reflects careful consideration of industry feedback received. 

 
Questions may be referred to the appropriate regional office of the Department or via 

email to the Division of Adult Care Facility and Assisted Living Surveillance at 
acfinfo@health.ny.gov.  

 
     Sincerely, 
 
 

       
Heidi L. Hayes, Acting Director 

     Division of Adult Care Facility  
     and Assisted Living Surveillance   

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: J. Treacy 
 M. Hennessey 
 V. Deetz 
 L. Ullman 
 B. Barrington 
 T. Hesse 
 D. Pulver 
 J. Pinto 
 J. Van Dyke 
 K. Pergolino 
 
 
 

mailto:acfinfo@health.ny.gov

